
Wednesday 14th April 2021  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

You will undoubtedly be aware of the recent traffic congestion at our school gates 
in the mornings and afternoons. To avoid you, our parents and carers, being stuck 
in this traffic, we need to change our school start and end times.  

These times will take effect from tomorrow – Thursday 15th April 2021. We hope 
that this change will be of huge benefit to you all. Please note that our pupils will 
not be missing out on any teaching time as teaching will commence from 8.45am. 

 

  Start Time   End Time 

P1-P3      8.45am    2pm 

P4-P7  8.45am    2.45pm  

 

Breakfast Club will remain 8.30-8.45am.  

Kids’ Club will remain 2-2.45pm.  

 

These times will remain in place until the end of this school year (June 2021).  

If you have any concerns or queries, please contact me via the school office. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Mr A Beacom 

Principal 


